
 

To Base 14, 

 

I just want to thank you for all your hard work this year in Base 

14. I am so sorry that you haven’t been able to finish your final 

year at Apley altogether but you certainly have lots of great 

memories to remember from all your years at Apley. Even though 

we couldn’t finish the year as we would have wished, I know you 

are all ready to move on to your next adventure.  

I am so proud with everything that you have achieved in your 

final year at primary school. You all showed amazing resilience 

throughout the year and worked so hard to try and achieve the 

best you could in your SATS. Even though you never managed to 

sit your SATS, you should all be extremely proud of yourselves as 

the work you put in this year was fantastic.  

We have put together a little video for you all; watching this video 

brought tears to our eyes! We hope you enjoy watching all the 

memories you have made throughout the years.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JjfMQ8OH4y4 

Finally, when we finally get back to normality, it would be lovely 

to see your smiley faces again. Please come and let me know how 

you are getting on at your new schools.  

 

Stay safe and have fun with your new adventures! 

Love from 

Miss Whitehouse and the Year 6 team xx 
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